南華大學九十九學年度第二學期(寒假)轉學生招生考試考試試題卷 招生學系/年級 各學系(不含藝設系、視媒系、建景系)/2年級 编號:A22 目:英文 第/页共3页

P	、單字填空 (30 %) 請把單字代號(如 a,b,c,d 等代號)填入答案卷內。
	(a) removed (b) replacement (c) staff room (d) died (e) crashed
Th	e Ghost Pilot is a story about some strange things that happened after Flight $401\ (1$
¢	in 1972. Several months after the accident, a number of people saw Bob Lof
anc	Don Repo, the pilot and flight engineer of Flight 401 who (2) d in the
cra	sh. For example, an airplane executive saw Bog Loft in the first-class section of an
am	plane. An airplane pilot saw Bog Loft in an airport (3) s Some people
tho	ought the two ghosts appeared only on flights with (4) re parts from the
ста	shed Flight 401. After the engineers (5) had r the replacement parts, Bob
Lo	ft and Don Repo stopped appearing.
1	
***************************************	· 文法(40%) 講把正確答案塡入答案卷内(單選題)
1.	N. d. 117-
l.	Mr. Wang is a good friend of
^) .i.c.	(A) me (B) my (C) myself (D) mine
.túr t	It isn't John's; it belongs to
3.	(A) a friend's of his (B) a friend of him (C) his friend's (D) a friend of his There no money in the box.
•	(A) are (B) is (C) be (D) were
4.	They love to go to the park because many sports facilities
	available.
	(A) there have (B) there are (C) there is (D) it are
5.	I would rather stay at home than out.
	(A) going (B) to go (C) go (D) gone
6.	I'll believe it when I it.
	(A) will see (B) see (C) would see (D) saw
7.	If it tomorrow, the meeting will be put off until further notice.
	(A) will rain (B) is going to rain (C) would rain (D) rains
8.	Our teacher that lesson to us last time.
α.	(A) explains (B) explained (C) has explained (D) hasn't explained
9.	A: Do you mean John?
	B: Yes, he a note to me yesterday.
1.6	(A) had written (B) wrote (C) was written (D) writes
LU.	When you called me up last night, I a bath.
	(A) took (B) has taken (C) was taking (D) take

南華大學九十九學年度第二學期 (寒假) 轉學生招生考試考試試題卷 招生學系/年級 各學系(不含藝設系、視媒系、建景系)/2 年級 編號: A22 科 目: 英文 第二頁共 頁

11.	Just as we were the house, it began to rain.
	(A) leaving (B) leave (C) left (D) to be leave
12.	She to her parents every two weeks.
	(A) write (B) wrote (C) writes (D) will write
13.	At ten o'clock tomorrow morning, l my English lesson.
	(A) take (B) will take (C) took (D) will be taking
14.	Lilian a lawyer a year ago.
	(A) married into (B) married with (C) married to (D) married
15.	I saw a car
	(A) pass (B) passed (C) to pass (D) to be passed
16.	The number of our students grown rapidly since 1980.
	(A) are (B) is (C) has (D) have
17,	The Eighteenth Olympic Games in Tokyo in 1964.
	(A) held (B) was helded (C) took place (D) was taken place
18.	Shall I with you?
	(A) to go (B) go (C) going (D) gone
19.	The girls don't go, but the boys
	(A) do (B) go (C) don't (D) do too
20.	Yes! I here in the rain for half an hour.
	(A) stood (B) was standing (C) will stand (D) have been standing
made to the second	閱讀測驗(30%) 請把正確答案填入答案卷內(單選題)

J.K. Rowling

Do you make up stories for your friends and family? Do you write these stories down? J.K. Rowling did. She had a passion to tell stories. She loved to write. Now she's a famous author.

When Joanna Rowling was young, she was like other children. She went to school, did her homework, and played with her friends. But Rowling also made up stories for her sister. These stories were usually about rabbits because they both liked rabbits. As she grew up, she continued writing stories about her friends in school.

Rowling wrote all the time. At the university she studied French, but she still wrote stories. After graduation she taught English in Portugal. There she continued to work on a story about a boy. She decided to call him Harry Potter. Later, she went to Scotland and worked as French teacher. She finally finished her book there. It took her another year to find a publisher.

南華大學九十九學年度第二學期(寒假)轉學生招生考試考試試題卷

|招生學系/年級 |各學系(不含藝設系、視媒系、建景系)/2年級

鏰號:A22

科 目:英文

第3頁共3頁

Rowling never stopped doing what she wanted to do. It took her six years to write the first Harry Potter book, but she never stopped writing. Now we can all read her stories and share her passion.

- 1. What is this reading mainly about?
 - (A) Harry Potter
 - (B) A story writer
 - (C) A new book
 - (D) J.K. Rowling's jobs
- 2. Before she became a famous author, what did Rowling do?
 - (A) She worked for a publisher.
 - (B) She played with rabbits.
 - (C) She was a teacher.
 - (D) She lived with a French family.
- 3. Why did Rowling go to Portugal?
 - (A) To publish stories
 - (B) To read books
 - (C) To teach English
 - (D) To learn French
- 4. What were Rowling's first stories about?
 - (A) Rabbits
 - (B) Portugal
 - (C) Harry Potter
 - (D) Teaching
- 5. Where did Rowling teach French?
 - (A) In Scotland
 - (B) In France
 - (C) In Portugal
 - (D) In England
- 6. What is true about Rowling?
 - (A) She taught Portuguese.
 - (B) She worked in France.
 - (C) She was always writing.
 - (D) She never played with her sister.